
170 Street Pedestrian Bridge Noise Wall

Upcoming work on the 90 Avenue noise wall will begin following the opening of the 170 Street

Pedestrian Bridge in early September. Construction of the new noise wall will permanently close

the temporary pedestrian access to West Meadowlark Park via 90 Avenue. Construction on the

noise wall is anticipated to be completed by fall 2023.

Image 1 – 90 Avenue Noise Wall Construction. Red indicates permanent closure.
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Image 2 - Shared pathway and 170 Street Pedestrian Bridge.
Green indicates permanent access once the bridge is open.

For information about this project, contact:

Malika Ali
Eng. Project Manager, Transportation
Infrastructure Delivery, City of Edmonton
malika.ali@edmonton.ca | 780-690-6055

EllisDon Construction Services Inc.
Steve Coughlin
General Site Superintendent
Phone: 403-472-6371
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